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Annual Event          

CABA Fall Industry Training on Tap 

This  year's  event  features  sessions  on the  iPad in the  cockpit,  WAAS
approaches, auditing, and employment law. Recurrent IPC training will also
be offered by Scott  IPC, and Special Guest Speaker Doug Carr (NBAA)
will talk about the NBAA's top ten safety topics.

As with last  year,  the CABA Scholarships will  be presented at  the Fall
Training.  The  photo  below  shows  some  Board  Members  with  the
awardees.

It  promises  to  be  a  very  interesting  and productive  day,  and space is
limited so follow the link below and REGISTER TODAY!

  
CABA board members with last year's scholarship winners    

 
FOLLOW THIS LINK for DETAILS and REGISTRATION 

Committee News

Our Legislative Committee has been making plans to meet with Senator
Michael Bennet.  Board members Gene Langfeldt and Barry Stidham met
with Bennet staffers Roger Low and Monisha Merchant to arrange a
meeting, along with other Colorado aviation stakeholders, with Senator
Bennet for the purpose of discussing current GA issues and to raise his
awareness of the value of GA.  Stay tuned!

Upcoming Events

Annual Holiday Party and Charity Drive
December 6 or 7, Location TBA
Keynote Speaker: Major Fredric Arnold, P-38 Fighter Pilot, Artist, Actor.   
 

Helpful Links

Apply for CABA
Membership Now!

 
CABA Website 

Centennial Airport
Website 

Rocky Mountain
Metropolitan

Airport 

Front Range
Airport 

Mission Statement

The mission of the
Colorado Aviation

Business Association 
is to promote the value of

business and general
aviation across the state of

Colorado.

Founded in 1994, CABA
acts to collectively address

and respond to issues
impacting Colorado

Airports including safety and
operational effectiveness; to
educate the general public
about all aviation activities
in the state; to preserve the

state's airport related
businesses as valuable
economic assets to the

community at large; and to
provide for the training of

future aviation professionals
through its scholarship fund. 

Board of Trustees 
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For details on all events, visit the CABA Events page

Volunteers wanted!
Committees can use your help 
 
We are always on the lookout for those interested in participating on
standing committees as well as event planning.
 
Serving on a committee is a great way to network with fellow aviation
professionals of many stripes, give back a little to the community, and very
possibly open a new door in your career path. All of our volunteers are
people just like yourself who put a little extra effort into doing the things that
make CABA a better organization. 

Our committees are: Legislative, Educational Outreach, Membership,
Regional Groups, Industry Groups, and Marketing/Communications. They
can ALL use more help!

By joining the CABA team you WILL have a positive impact on the aviation
community in Colorado. To find out more, email us at info@mycaba.org

Got News?
We'll post it on the website and mention it here! 
    
Share your press releases, event announcements, or other news and
happenings with your colleagues around the state. 

 
Send your news to:  newsletter@mycaba.org 

Follow CABA in Social Media!
 

More Ways to Stay Informed! 

Join us today and keep up to date on events, news, and more!

    

Barry Stidham
(Chairman)

 
MacKenzie Kelly 

(Vice Chair)
Mike Straka 
(Secretary)
Brian Moss
(Treasurer)

 
Scott Dulaney

(Membership Director)
 

Brittany Davies
(Past Chairman)

 
Kenn Kline

Gene Langfeldt
Iver Retrum

Malachi O'Neill
Chris Swathwood

TIffany Hillier 
Casey Boatman (Intern)
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